Lothian Running Club – Minutes – 6th June 2012
	1. Attendees: Kenny Mearns, Saran Jones, Shona Young, Ted Finch, Colin Partridge, Murray Robertson, John Malcolm, David Berrill
Apologies: Colin Meek, Colin Banham, Kenton Jones


	2. Minutes of the last meeting 

Approved
	


	3. Matters arising

a) Junior Fiddlers

it was decided to contact juniors parents to request assistance on the night to man the start/finish line and the bridge at the turning point.  Saran agreed to discuss this with parents at the Friday session and David will make up rota from people willing to assist.
Juniors have stated that they would prefer for the race to revert back to a handicapped race.
Colin P and David agreed to coordinate results and start times.

b) Club logo – this was not discussed


	SJ, DB
CP, DB


	4. Treasurers Report
Current balance sheet was distributed to committee members and discussed.
	


	5. Coaching Matters
It was proposed to extend the Tuesday night sessions (Colin M to be asked) 
Murray not available for end of June, whole of July and start of August for Wednesday night sessions.  It was suggested that the session will be held on Tuesday and therefore the Wednesday night could be for group runs only.
	SJ


	6. Any Correspondence

There was no correspondence raised
	


	7. Trail Race - Dechmont Law 10k

60 confirmed entries to date.

We are expecting a good turnout from Portobello running club as they have nominated the trail race as part of their championship races.

12-16 Cadets have been confirmed to help on the day.

Kenton organising registration on the day and two others are imputing data of entries.

Medals have arrived and various items for the goody bags, water station organised.
It was agreed that Helen’s memorial trophy would be awarded to the first female vet (over 40) who is a member of Lothian Running Club.
	


	8. Any Other Business
Kenny suggested that it would be better for everyone to meet at Inveralmond before proceeding to the training session/fiddlers. This is to encourage better communication to members about the session, future races, results of previous races etc.  It was decided to try and encourage members to meet at the school before training.
	


	Date of next meeting –   4th July 2012 at 8.30pm at the Livingston Inn
	



